
Campus Media 
Formal staff positions on the campus media pay a small stipend and are available to graduate students. 

 

 

The Beacon, the campus newspaper 

The Beacon is a tabloid-format weekly published Thursdays throughout the school year.  Offices are in St. Mary’s 

Student Center.  Every student regardless of experience, is welcomed and encouraged to submit written articles.  

Volunteer writers are key to the production of The Beacon.  Students may volunteer to write at any time. 

 

Formal applications are required for staff positions.  Positions include editors and reporters in news, features and 

sports, as well as photographers, advertising manager and a business manager.  Students interested in applying for a 

position should review The Student Voice, a special February insert to The Beacon that lists student media positions 

open for the following year.  Applications are available in the Office of Student Activities.  Interviews are conducted 

in late spring. 

 

The Log, the campus yearbook 

The Log is distributed in early fall.  Offices are in St. Mary’s Student Center.  Volunteer positions are available for 

responsibilities such as layout and copy editing.  Students may also volunteer to write articles for The Log at any 

time. 

 

Formal application is required for staff positions, which include layout, copy writing editors and photographers.  

Students interested in applying for a position should review The Student Voice, a special February insert to The 

Beacon that lists student media positions open for the following year.  Applications are available in the Office of 

Student Activities.  Interviews are conducted in late spring. 

 

KDUP, the campus radio station: can be heard at 860 AM in several campus buildings and residence halls.  The 

station is located in the small building behind St. Mary’s Student Center on The Bluff. 

No experience is necessary for “on air” shifts such as disc jockey or news announcer.  Volunteers should attend a 

volunteer meeting at the beginning of either semester or call the program director at 283-7284.  Formal applications 

are required for KDUP leadership positions, which include general manager, program director, music directors, 

production manager and promotions director.  Students interested in applying for a position should review The 

Student Voice, a special February insert to The Beacon that lists student media positions open for the following year.  

Applications are available in the Office of Student Activities.  Interviews are conducted in late spring 
 


